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offthegrid.com/event/foster-cityfostercity.org/daylighting

California’s new Daylighting law prohibits drivers 
from parking or stopping within 20 feet from the vehicle

approach side of a marked 
or unmarked crosswalk, 
or within 15 feet of the 
vehicle approach side of a
crosswalk with a 
curb extension. The 
Foster City Police 
Department is currently 

taking an educational approach to enforcement, 
with the intent of helping the public understand 
the new law before ticketed enforcement begins.

From April through 
October, come to 
Off the Grid every 
Wednesday night 
from 5-9pm in the Leo 
Ryan Park meadow 
for a variety of tasty 
food options from 
local vendors, plus 
live music! Check out 
the weekly food truck 
lineup on the Off the 
Grid webpage.
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DAYLIGHTING LAW

GEAR UP FOR EXCITING SUMMER EVENTS
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OFF THE GRID RETURNS

JUL 4

JUL 11

JUL 12

JUL 19

AUG 2-3

AUG 5

AUG 15-17

AUG 16
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SENIOR TECH TUTORING SUSTAINABILITY MATTERS

sustainable.fostercity.org

rebuildtherec.org

Are you a senior citizen who needs help using your 
laptop or cell phone? Sign up for a 15 or 30 minute 
appointment with our technology volunteer! Tech 
tutoring is available every Saturday from 10am 
-11:30am. To schedule, call 650-286-2585 or stop 
by the Foster City Community Center front desk 
at 1000 E. Hillsdale Blvd.

Learn how to be more “green” by visiting the City 
of Foster City’s sustainability website, where you’ll 
find helpful resources, including rebate information, 
Climate Action Plan updates, small business 
resources, and more.

Construction of the new Foster City Community Center is on track for Summer 2026 completion! 
Here’s what’s been going on lately:

•	 Auger pile production and concrete testing have been completed.
•	 Excavation for pile caps, grade beams, elevator pits, and electrical vaults have been initiated.
•	 Preparations for pile chipping and formwork have begun.
•	 Deep underground trenching for plumbing and electrical is underway.

Stay updated with the project by visiting the dedicated website and subscribing to the monthly Foster City 
Community Center Construction newsletter.
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COMMUNITY CENTER CONSTRUCTION PROJECT
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